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Emily Murray 
Energy, Industry & Compliance Planning and Assessment 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street  
Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

Our ref:  

File: Various 

 

1 February 2021 

 

 

Dear Ms. Murray 

Cadia East Gold / Copper Project Modification (MP06_0295-Mod-14) 

Dams Safety NSW wishes to thank NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment for its 

invitation to comment on the application to modify the development consent for the Cadia East 

Gold/Copper Project Mod 14 – Increased Processing Rate. 

The proposed works have been noted and Dams Safety NSW has no objections against the 

proposed works provided that: 

• Dams Safety NSW should be notified regarding any future modifications to declared dams 

(Cadia (Northern)Tailings Dam, Cadia Southern Tailings Storage Facility, Cadiangullong 

Dam, Upper Rodds Creek Dam and Cadia North Waste Dump Detention). 

It is now a requirement that the owner of a declared dam must notify Dams Safety NSW in writing 

of the proposed change, before any significant change is made to the configuration of the dam that 

may affect the safety of the dam, in accordance with Clause 21 of the Dams Safety Regulation 

2019. 

Your continuing cooperation is appreciated. If there are any queries in regard to the above please 

do not hesitate to contact Engin Hizbas, Dams Safety Engineer on 02 9842 8082, mobile 0432 611 

205, or e-mail engin.hizbas@damsafety.nsw.gov.au  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Heather Middleton 

Mining Impacts Manager DSNSW 
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